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July 8, 2022 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, N.H.  03301 

 

Re: DW 21-115 – Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.-Anheuser-Busch Special Contract 

 Copy of Signed Contract 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

Pursuant to the Commission’s temporary filing requirements dated March 17, 2020, and 

pursuant to the format prescribed by Puc 1606.04, attached please find a fully signed copy 

of the special contract approved by the Commission in Order No. 26,647. 

 

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing. 

 

Very Truly Yours, 

               

      Marcia A. Brown 

       

cc: Docket-Related Service List for DW 21-115 
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